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As the Language Access representative for AQP, we need to ensure we have this wording
specifically added where EJ or external communications/outreach is talked about. The work group
is currently discussing/suggesting Ecology standards. There will be more on this later in 2024 and
2025. 

Every one of our goals actually mentions either EJ or communications/outreach, so we need to
incorporate the necessary languages across WA when we communicate.


